
 

 
January 2025 
 
 
Dear Sir or Ma’am,  
 

I am writing on behalf of the Mountain Post Spouses’ Club (MPSC) to ask for your assistance with  our 

annual Very Important Charity Event (V.I.C.E Night) to be held Saturday, April 5, 2025, at The  Antlers Hotel 

located in Colorado Springs, Colorado.  

V.I.C.E Night is an entertaining, fun-filled evening of music, dinner, and both a live and silent auction. This 
year we are excited to announce that there will be casino games for entertainment purposes. This event is open 
to both the military and civilian communities. The goal of this event is to raise funds to assist Fort Carson soldiers 
and families along with the surrounding communities through MPSC’s Educational Scholarship Program and 
Welfare Grants, which are awarded to local charitable organizations and Fort Carson Soldier and Family Readiness 
Groups (SFRGs).  

Fort Carson is home to approximately 26,000 soldiers of the 4th Infantry Division and many other tenant 
organizations. Last year, with the support of members of the community like you who  supported this event, 
combined with our other fundraising efforts throughout the year, we were  able to award over $110,000 in 
scholarships and grants. For more information about the Mountain Post Spouses’ Club and our mission to 
improve the quality of life for Fort Carson families and the  surrounding communities, please visit our website – 
www.mpsc.us.   

It is our hope that your company/organization would be so gracious as to help support our event. 
Donations may be in the form of gift certificates, tangible items, services, or monetary donations. Donated items 
will be included in both our silent and live auctions. We also have several sponsorship opportunities available.  

As a supporter, your company or business will receive recognition commensurate with your donation or 
sponsorship level in our pre- and post event advertising campaigns, event program, collateral materials, and on 
our organization’s website.  

The Mountain Post Spouses Club is a 501(c) (3) non-profit entity. Our EIN is 45-2999015. All  
donations/sponsorships are tax deductible.   

Thank you in advance for your donation and support of the Fort Carson soldiers and their families. 
We look forward to hearing from you soon. Should you have any questions, please contact us at 
vicenight@mpsc.us.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Amy Alderman & Ren Stout 
V.I.C.E. Night Chairs, 2025 
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